
Decision 2017/272 

 

Withdrawal of the consultative status of the non-governmental organization 

International Chamber of Commerce 

 

At its 51st plenary meeting, on 26 July 2017, the Economic and Social Council 

decided to withdraw the consultative status with the Council of the 

non-governmental organization International Chamber of Commerce, pursuant 

to a request made by the organization, since it had been invited to participate at 

the General Assembly in the capacity of observer in accordance with Assembly 

resolution 71/156 of 13 December 2016. 

 

https://undocs.org/A/RES/71/156

